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Notice to Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 3 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 

DNA LABORATORY SERVICES 
RFSQ NUMBER 671-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 3 is being issued to provide responses to questions that were 
received by December 3, 2021.  The responses are final and become part of the RFSQ. 
 
The Department’s responses to questions received from potential Vendors are attached 
to this Bulletin Number 3 as Addendum 1. 
 
All terms and conditions of the RFSQ will remain unchanged and in full force and effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Contracts Analyst Joanna Kim at 
jykim@lasd.org. 
 
 

mailto:jykim@lasd.org

